Ce®NVERGENT

September 30, 2011

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12" Street, S.W.,

Room TW-A325

Washington, DC 20554

Re:  Convergent Media Systems Corporation. Surrender of Satellite Earth Station License:
Call Sien E080130, File No. SES-LIC-20080529-00688

Dear Ms. Dortch:

This letter is submitted on behalf of Convergent Media Systems Corporation to surrender for
immediate cancellation earth station license E080130. The carth station has been dismantled and
is no longer being used.

If you have any questions concerning this filing, please contact Timothy J. Cooney of Wilkinson
Barker Knauer, LLP, at 202-783-4141.

Respectfully submitted,

~

Stephen David Dix
SVP and General Counsel

Convergent Medis Systems
190 Bluagrass Yalley Parkway
Alpharetia, Georgia 30005



